
ST PETER’S CE PRIMARY SCHOOL, HESWALL, WIRRAL Wednesday 6
th

 September 2017 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Re Musical Instrumental Tuition Year 3 – 6 Pupils – Autumn Term 
 
I hope you have all had a lovely summer and are looking forward to the term ahead! 
 
All music lessons will be starting next week as follows: 
 
Monday – woodwind 
Tuesday – piano 
Thursday – brass 
Friday – String 
 
Payment must be made by Friday 15th September via parentpay. If you have any issues with this, 
please let the school office know asap as payment must be made prior to lessons commencing.  
 
Brass, string, woodwind: 
 
Individual lessons - £132 per term (11 x 20 minute lessons) or 
 
Group lesson (2/3 per group) - £88 per term (11 x 20 minute lessons) 
 
*Please note that this also includes membership of the school orchestra, once your child has been 
learning for a while, and he/she will receive a 1 hour weekly session on a Friday afternoon with Mrs 
Charlesworth (our orchestra conductor) and Mrs Chetwood at no extra cost. 
 
Piano 
 
Individual lessons - £100 per term (10 x 20 minute lessons) or 
Group lesson (only 2 pupils, and only if can be grouped appropriately) - £55 per term (10 x 20 
minute lessons) – ideal more for beginners * 
 
Please see the previous email for full details of this. 
 
I will also attach instrument hire forms for woodwind, string and brass. I did send these out at 
the end of last term, so hopefully you have already made contact with Edsential. They will then 
deliver all instruments to school to be collected by pupils. Any problems arising with hire, 
please contact me on 07341 812120 so I can resolve any issues asap. 
 
Guitar will be slightly different this term as trialling a guitar club after school – current pupils have 
already informed me whether they want to take part, and will be contacted separately. 
 
I thank you in advance for your cooperation in this matter and am looking forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
 
Helen Chetwood (Music Leader 


